April / May 2022

Conversion of Zebra Crossing
along West Coast Drive to
signalised crossing

LTA will be converting the zebra crossing along West Coast Drive to a
signalised crossing, to enhance road safety for both pedestrians and drivers.
Work has already commenced, and we thank you for your understanding for

the inconveniences during this period.

The signalised crossing is expected to be completed by the third quarter of
2022.




